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WSWS Officer and Committee Report (Waikoloa Meeting 2010)
Office or Committee Name: Awards Committee
 Officer or Chairperson Name and Committee Members:  Frank Young (Chair), Rob Wilson, Nelroy Jackson.
Date of Preparation (include year): Annual report, March 2010.
 Activities during the Year:  Received and ranked nominations for awards. We were also asked to receive applications and rank three $1000 scholarships for WSWS student members. We have provided Dan Ball with short introductions of the award and scholarship winners to be used for the presentations. For various reasons none of the awards committee members will be able to attend this year’s meeting. Via discussions with Past-President Dan Ball and President Jesse Richardson it was agreed upon to have Dan Ball introduce and present the awards to the winners.
Recommendations for Board Action:  Present the following awards.
Professional Staff Award: Cheryl Fiore, Research Specialist, New Mexico State University.

Outstanding Weed Scientist Early Career Public Sector: Dr. Ian Burke, Assistant Professor of Weed Science, Washington State University.

Outstanding Weed Scientist Public Sector:  Dr. Drew Lyon, Professor Dryland Cropping Systems Specialist, University Nebraska- Scottsbluff.
$1000 Scholarships:
Wilson V. Avila-Garcia, Oregon State University

Mary Joy Abit, Kansas State University

Jeremiah Mann, University of California-Davis
Budget Needs:  None
Suggestions for the Future:  Suggested Changes in Operating Guide:  Procedures for notifying the scholarship winners and when the checks will be presented to them was very confusing. I requested the winning students’ major advisors to notify them. Upon notifying Phil Banks of the winners he immediately mailed the checks. As Chair, I notified all scholarship applicants who did not receive awards and notified nominators if their nominees did not receive awards. I believe confusion existed because the scholarship award was quickly decided upon at the summer meeting and as Chair of the awards committee I was asked to review the applicants. We (committee members) gladly accepted the task. The awards committee can continue to do the scholarship reviews in the future with no problem; however we need to clarify specific duties and time frames.
We also extended deadlines for ALL awards hoping that more nominees would be submitted. We did have five (5) scholarship applicants, however nominees for WSWS awards were VERY disappointing. In general we only had one nominee per award with NO nominations from the private sector for any awards. 
Name of Person Preparing This Report:  Frank Young
� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���









[image: image2.wmf] 

_1136037573.doc
[image: image1.png]






